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CPC2017-163 Bylaw 167D2017 (L0C2017-0040, Rosalie Alday) 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I previously expressed a concern regarding the initial application by Rosalla Alday for the proposed 
amendments to the land use bylaw with respect to property 43 Millbank Drive from R-Cl to R-Cls. My 
concern was around the limited street parking to the adjacent properties thus forcing drivers to park in the 
alleyway. The applicant initially stated that they have 5 available parking spaces and at the time there were 4 
vehicles associated with this property. To the best of my knowledge there are now 5 vehicles associated with 
43 Millbank Drive on a daily basis with one of them parking in front of my house (47 Millbank Drive). There 
is also another vehicle that parks in the alleyway behind my property which I believe is only a regular visitor. 

I would like it to be on record that I will not tolerate vehicles hindering access to and from my garage even if it 
is only for a few minutes. There is plenty of available street parking on Millbank Road which is also adjacent to 
my property. 

Regards, 
Christopher Lewis (Home Owner) 
47 Millbank Drive 
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